
   
 
 

Our Value this half term is Our Value this half term is Wisdom: Please join us in looking out for 

any members of our community demonstrating Wisdom and living out this value. If any of your children or 
someone else’s child shows Wisdom, we would love to hear about it and we can place it in our 
newsletters. 
“But the wisdom that comes from heaven is first of all pure; then peace-loving, considerate, submissive, 
full of mercy and good fruit, impartial and sincere.” (James 3:17) 

Attendance Award! 
The winning classes last week 25/4/22 was 3JG with 100% and RLN with 95%.  This year the whole school 

attendance is 92.5%. Please remember that school starts at 8.40am and anyone arriving after 8.50am will be 

marked as late in the register. 

SEND Drop in session 
If you wish to speak with the SEND team to seek any advice or support, you can attend a drop-in session on 
Wednesday 11th May - 2:15pm - 3:00pm.  No appointment is required. 

The Queen's Platinum Jubilee Jamboree 
Come and join the staff and children on Friday 27th May from 1:30 pm as we celebrate the Queen's Platinum 
Jubilee and raise funds for the PTA.  We will be holding an afternoon of fun and activities on the top field. 
Bring your own picnic and deck chairs or blanket.  If you are able to help run a stall on behalf of the PTA, or if 
you would like to have your own stall, please contact Mrs. Love or Mrs. Finlay.   

The Queen's Platinum Jubilee Bake-off 
In honour of the Queen's Jubilee, we are having a cake competition.  Please send your cake creations into 
school on Thursday 26th May to be judged by a very special visitor.  All entries will be sold on the playground 
at the end of the day with any money raised going to our local charity, Kemp Hospice.  

Year 4 Request 
Year 4 would be really grateful for any old magazines and newspapers that you might have, as we will be 

needing them for our Jubilee art project in the last week of this half-term. Many thanks in advance.  

PE Uniform 

Please can you ensure that your child wears the appropriate PE uniform on their well-being day.  

 Plain t-shirt (House colour) 

 Navy blue jogging trousers  

 Plain navy tracksuit jacket or school jumper/cardigan 

 Plain dark trainers 

Kidderminster Baptist Church Anniversary Celebrations 
On Saturday 14th May 11-4pm Kidderminster Baptist Church are celebrating 50 years with stalls, BBQ and 

bouncy castle. 

Spelling Shed Champions 

Individual   Class 
1. Herbie 4MK  1. 4MK  

2. Hubert 2GS   2. 3JG 

3. Gabriel 5AB  3. 5AB 
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British Values 
The British Value that we have been thinking about this week is Individual Liberty. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

 

 

 Readers of the Week 
 The readers of the week are Ava in 2FS and Sheila-Ann in 5NS. 

 
Week commencing  03.5.22 

 

Class 
 

Child of the Week and reason Reader of the 
Week 

RLN 
 

Victor for his focus with all of his tasks in the 
classroom. Well done Victor! 

Jack 

RTH 
 

Holly for brilliant writing this week and using 
your Fred fingers to help you spell. Well done 
Holly! 

Eric 

1CW 
 

Angelina for settling in well at St John’s and 
trying hard to join in with learning tasks.  

Freddie B 

1DB 
 

Jessica for a fantastic effort in our PE lesson, 
applying all of the skills of a ‘good runner’ to 
your athletics tasks. 

Leo 

2GS Elodie for always trying her best in everything 
she does! 

Noah 

2FS 
 

Annabelle for thinking hard about maths 
questions and having the humility to ask for 
help when she needs it. 

Ava 

3RT Lucien for thoughtful and caring contributions in 
R.E.  

Jacob 

3JG Lewis for settling down into his new school 
really well.  Welcome to St. John’s.  

Thomas 

4RH Elodie for always trying her best in everything 
she does! 

Noah 

4MK Annabelle for thinking hard about maths 
questions and having the humility to ask for 
help when she needs it. 

Ava 

5AB Jack for impeccable manners, working hard and 
helping Miss Parle  

Olly-James 

5NS 
 

Kenya for being a kind and considerate member 
of 5NS and always trying your hardest. Well 
done! 

Sheila-Ann 

6CS 
 

Maya for always being polite, helping Miss 
Shepherd out and looking out for others. You are 
a fabulous member of 6CS!  

Channah 

6SS 
 

Morgan for working hard in all his revision 
lessons this week. Well done 

Mia 


